
Offshore Wind Project

jkleinstuber@gmail.com <jkleinstuber@gmail.com>
Fri 9/6/2024 8:20 AM
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As a resident of Fenwick Island since 1969 my family and I are strongly opposed to the offshore wind
project.  The high costs of maintenance as well as the disruption to the ecosystem of our ocean are but
two of our concerns.  Like most everyone else I have spoken with we feel that the benefits do not
outweigh the costs, period.
Sincerely,
John Kleinstuber
John F. Kleinstuber and Assoc., Inc                                                     
                                                                                                                                 911 Coastal
Highway                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                      Fenwick Island, DE 19944
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